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Good Afternoon,  

 

At the advice of the Board of Assessor’s Attorney, the meeting scheduled for March 19, 2020 has 

been converted to a teleconference.  Instructions to join the teleconference will be provided 

upon request.  Please contact Roxann Prescott 447-4875 for instructions.   

Please post to all appropriate media outlets.  Thank you and have a great day and stay well.  

 

Roxann Prescott 

Board of Assessors  
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Board Members 
Terry Tolbert 
Chairman 
 
Art Gunter 
Vice-Chairman 
 
Laura Hegstrom 
Secretary 
 
 
Betty W. Ellington 
Member 
   
 
Staff 
Roderick Conley 
Chief Appraiser 
 
   
Contact 
222 W. Oglethorpe Avenue 
Suite 301  
Savannah, Georgia 31401 
 
Post Office Box 9786  
Savannah, Georgia  31412 
 
o: 912-652-7271                        
f: 912-652-7301 
 

 

Website 
boa.chathamcounty.org 
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